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1. In the month of January, we had 5349 views of the website which is slightly more

than the 4332 views in December. The highest number of views in the last 30 days

were:

● Our Meeting

● Script and Slides

● Contact List

● Home Page

● The SMR Service Schedule

2. Tony A’s 12 Steps page has been updated since the last report.

https://www.acamorning.org/tony-as-12-steps/

3. 8 spam comments have been removed from “A Review of the Meeting Script” page.
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